
I	have	been	a	member	of	the	first	BCEC	when	the	first	Board	
Member	was	selected	by	the	At-Large,	together	with	Tijani.	
		
I	want	to	bring	both	my	experience	as	a	BCEC	Member	and	as	a	
NOMCOM	member.	
		
Hoping	that	I	will	be	accepted	as	a	member	of	the	BCEC	
		
Thanks	and	best	regards	
		
Dave	


